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Worms in Swift Class! 

I cannot explain how proud we all are of our Year 6 pupils who have completed their National tests (SATs) this 

week, working extremely hard and having shown positivity and self-belief throughout the week. Thanks to all 

the staff involved in supporting children this week and especially children from across the school who have 

maintained a calm and quiet environment for our oldest children.  

Our children at Meldreth are well prepared for their assessments and in our Year 2’s experience, have ended 

quite enjoying the challenge…some even completing more at home! Whilst teachers and children have certainly 

been working hard to prepare for these tests, at Meldreth we know the importance of a broad and balanced 

curriculum and we are making sure that we have plenty of learning fun too.  

Mental Health Awareness  

Next week, is Mental Health Awareness Week. This year’s theme is anxiety. You 

can learn more here and access resources, including how we can support your 

child’s anxiety in school.  

 

https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/web/what_do_i_do_if_i_am_worried_about_my_childs_mental_health_or_wellbeing/564084


  
Wonderpass Prize Winners 

As part of a project to makeover the underpass between Meldreth and Melbourn, prize-winners Verity F (Year 

1) and Ronnie W (Year 4) created the artwork above to represent Meldreth Primary School and Melbourn 

Dynamos. The giant art gallery includes artwork from 40 local groups, painted by volunteers over the Easter 

break. Do stop by to take a look!  

Uniform Orders 

It may seem weeks away, but with summer fast approaching and the volume of orders already increasing, we are 

advising our customers to place their uniform orders early. This year our uniform shop have produces a School 

Uniform Information Guide. 

 Ensure you place orders  by Thursday 10th August to receive in time for back to school.  

 The uniform shop location in Woodston, Peterborough, PE2 9QP. 

We are also giving the parents the chance to WIN a £50.00 UNIFORM VOUCHER. All you need to do is shop 

before the end of July in store or on-line to be included in the Prize Draw.  

FOR DELIVERY BEFORE BACK TO SCHOOL, PLEASE ORDER BY THURSDAY 10TH AUGUST 

https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/web/uniform/137796
https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/web/uniform/137796
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From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well!  
 

 

Upcoming Events 

Thursday 25th  & Friday 26th May School closed for staff training 

Monday 28th May HALF TERM 

Thursday 8th June Quadkids Athletics 

Monday 12th June Year 6 Residential 

Friday 16th June PTA Doughnut Sale! 

Friday 30th  June  Sports Day Events & Parent Picnic 

Weds 5th  & Thurs 6th July Year 5 & 6 Production  

Wednesday 19th July Y6 Leavers Assembly @ 9am 


